
 
 
From: senate@queensu.ca  
Sent: Tuesday, January 11, 2011 2:48 PM 
To: provost@queensu.ca 
Cc: janiecd@queensu.ca; kathy.obrien@queensu.ca 
Subject: Senate referral: ePower 
 
To: Bob Silverman Chair, Queen's University Planning Committee  
Subject: Proposal to establish the Centre for Energy and Power ElectronicsResearch (ePower) 
  
The attached proposal has been submitted to the Senate by the Faculty of Engineering and Applied 
Science and was referred on October 20, 2010 to the Senate Advisory Research Committee for review 
and subsequent recommendation to Senate.   
  
The SARC report and recommendations are attached for QUPC's review and comment at its next 
meeting.  
  
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
  
Georgina Moore 
Secretary of the Senate  
  
 
*************************************************************  
Queen's University Senate  
University Secretariat, Room 153 Richardson Hall  
Queen's University, Kingston, ON    K7L 3N6  
Phone: 613-533-6095 Fax: 613-533-2793  
http://www.queensu.ca/secretariat  
*************************************************************  
 
This message may contain confidential information which is not to be disclosed.  If you are not the 
intended recipient of this message please contact the sender and destroy this message as well as all 
attachments.  
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